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Welcome to P2/1!  
We would like to invite you to

visit the classroom on
Thursday 19th September,

from 6.30pm for us to show
off to you the super learning

we have completed so far!

Staffing
Miss Robertson will teach P2/1

alongside Mrs Oliver.

Welcome!

 Homework
Reading, Phonics and Maths

homework will begin soon.  Once
the children have fully settled,
homework folders will be sent

home and instructions will be sent
on Seesaw.  We really appreciate
you helping your child to learn

words and sounds once homework
begins.

PE & Outdoor
Learning Days
Our PE and Outdoor

Learning days will be on
Tuesdays and Thursdays.

Please ensure your child is
wearing their PE kit and has
some waterproofs on these

days. We kindly ask that
your child either doesn’t

wear earrings or has tape to
cover them for PE.

Topic Work
Our topic work for Term 1 will be

based around Technology, where we
will be developing our skills using

the iPad and learning to code!


